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Campdraft P & C 1st & 

2nd August- Postponed 

PALLAMALLAWA P & C 

CAMPDRAFT HAS BEEN 

POSTPONED UNTIL 

SATURDAY 15TH & 

SUNDAY 16TH AUGUST. 

 
Safety of all Children 
Parents we have issues with drop off and pick up 

of students.  

Signs at the front of the school state where 

parking is allowed.  The signs are set in these 

positions for safety reasons. 

All children are to cross at the CROSSING. 

Parents need to follow this rule too. 

No child is to be picked up off the bus and 

taken across the road near the buses, crossing 

is to be used at all times. 

Parents need to be aware of children walking in 

front of and behind parked cars across from the 

school. 

 

 

The Calendar 

Term 3 

Aug 

Sat 1st & Sun 2nd P & C 

Campdraft- Postponed 

Tues 4th Trawalla Nut Pick 

Thurs 6th Jumpstart 

Transition  

Thurs 6th Assembly 2.30pm 

Thurs 13th Jumpstart 

Transition  

Thurs 13th YAW 

Performance 

Sat 15th  & Sun 16th  P & C 

Campdraft  

Mon 17th Heferen Shield 

Boughton Oval Moree 

Thurs 20th Jumpstart 

Transition 

Wed 26th Book Week Event 

Thurs 27th Jumpstart 

Transition 

Sept  

Thurs 3rd Jumpstart 

Transition 

Fri 4th Gala Day WPS 

 

Save the Dates  

Oct- P & C 

31st Halloween Hullabaloo 

Dec- P & C 

5th Christmas Tree 
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Mr Adam Marshall, MP 

Mr Adam Marshall our local MP visited the school last week and was very 

impressed. He presented our captains with three books. We thank Mr Marshall 

for the books. Mr Marshall spoke to the students detailing his role as an MP. The 

students discussed and asked questions about other relevant issues to our 

community. He joined the students and staff for morning tea. 

 

 

Trawalla Nut Pick Tuesday 4th August 

Notes were sent home this week. Please return notes ASAP for organising of 

transport. All students will need: Old Clothes, Joggers, Hat, Packed Lunch and 

Morning Tea, Water, a Bucket and Gloves. 

All students are to come to school and will leave from the school at 9.15am. All 

parents welcome. 

 

Heferen Shield Monday 17th August 

Note change of date to Monday 17th August. Permission notes were sent home 

earlier this week; please return all notes to the office. 
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P & C Picture Plates Fundraiser 

The P & C are conducting a Picture Plate fundraiser. Information Flyers have been 

sent home last week with students. Contact Amy Evans on 0488923867 for all 

enquires and to get your drawing paper. Great Keepsakes and Xmas Presents. 

Variety of items to choose from. Due back by 15th August.  

 

Before School 

Teacher supervision is provided from 8.40am. Students should not be arriving 

before this time unless previously arranged.  

 

Visitors to School 

All parents, grandparents, community members & visitors to the school must come 

to the office upon arrival at the school and sign in and then sign out when leaving, 

this is for all visits. This is a DoE policy. 

 

Jumpstart Kinda Transition Program 

Jumpstart students are learning about the letter “L” this week.  Today they have 

made play dough “LIZARDS”, and have painted a cardboard “LIZARD” as well. 
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Canteen 

Kerry Munn is the Canteen Coordinator. Kerry is organising a roster for canteen 

duties for all families. At this stage families will be allocated to do Monday or 

Friday canteen. If you are unavailable on the day allocated, it is up to 

you to organise another family to swap with you. Please let Kerry know 

of the change of date. The Friday fruit program will continue and parents will be 

placed on a roster to supply fruit. Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No:  

0458 250 458 and let her know if you require a special day to assist. 

 

Canteen & Fruit Roster Term 3 

Woolworths will be donating fruit to the school every Friday 

for fruit roster. A BIG THANK YOU WOOLWORTHS. 

Fruit roster for parents will now be on Mondays. 
All families are placed on the fruit roster. It is understood some families cannot 

assist with canteen due to work commitments but ALL families are asked to be 

involved by supplying fruit for the canteen helpers to prepare. All our students 

have access to fruit and enjoy the opportunity each Friday at recess. 

 

TERM 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PALLAMALLAWA P & C CAMPDRAFT HAS 

BEEN POSTPONED UNTIL SATURDAY 

15TH & SUNDAY 16TH AUGUST. 

Monday Canteen   Monday Fruit Roster Friday Canteen 

   31st  Kerry Munn 

3rd  Aug Jodi Rigby Casey Schneider 7th  Georgia Wilson 

10th  Sally Smith Bec Diprose 14th  Jill Walker 

17th  Kerry Munn Kathy Crouch 21st  Bec Parker 

24th  Donna Stevens Katreana Byers 28th  Sue Shaw 

31st Aug Katrina Smith Kylie Kumar 4th 

Sept 
Kerry Munn 

7th Sept Belinda Schoupp Rennae Hancock 11th  Tracey Baker 

14th  Georgia Wilson Keira Williams 18th  NO CANTEEN 


